20th September 2017

Dear Choir Families,

Kind Regards,

We are two weeks into term and already rehearsing hard - thank you to all the children for being ready and raring to go!

In order to help the children rehearse at home, they have all been given a copy of the Young Voices lyrics pack. There is also a Young Voices playlist on Spotify and a YouTube channel called 'YVTV' which will help the children to learn the dance routines. If you can support your child in using these resources to practise, that would be fantastic.

I will be sending more information about the concert, including how to book tickets, in the next couple of weeks. In the meantime, if you would like to receive choir information, resource links and letters by email, please send an email to: <a href="mailto:omb16@coppice.worcs.sch.uk">omb16@coppice.worcs.sch.uk</a> or, alternatively, provide the address(es) below and return the slip to the school office.

Finally, please be aware that choir will not run on **Friday 13th October** as Mrs Croft and I will be at the Young Voices teachers' workshop.